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Dear Parent 
 
Primary 7 Open Evening  6.30pm – 8.30pm Monday 7 November 
 
You are invited to attend the P7 Open Evening at Cardinal Newman High School, with your son or 
daughter. 
 
After consultation with pupils and parents we have implemented a few exciting changes to our routine for 
this visit. 
 

The event will begin at 6.30pm with a short presentation in the school theatre after which the groups will 
follow a timetable of visits.  To ensure that parents and pupils get the best experience, teachers will for the 
most part move between groups.  Our S6 House Captains and Prefects will accompany you as you move 
around the school and will be pleased to answer any questions. 

 

Each group will experience a variety of presentations from the BGE significant aspects of learning in 
Expressive arts, Health and Wellbeing, Languages, Mathematics, Religious and Moral Education, Sciences, 
Social Studies and Technologies.  
 

The evening will finish with tea and coffee in the canteen served by senior pupils from the Enterprise 
Group. 
 

I hope you can attend and look forward to meeting you then. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
H McGhee 
Acting Depute Head 
 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return this slip to your Primary School Office or phone CNHS 01698 274944 by Oct 31. 
 
Name of Child ______________________________ attending with (number) ___________ of adults. 
 
Tick the following 
1. I will attend the P7 Open Evening  

 
2. Unfortunately I can’t make the P7 Parent Open Evening  
 


